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Kansas Public Employees Retirement System:
Financial Audit of Fiscal Year 2012

The auditors expressed an unqualified opinion on the financial statements, meaning
that the financial statements present KPERS' financial position fairly in all material
respects and in conformity with generally accepted accounting principles.

e The auditors did not report any significant deficiencies in KPERS’ internal control
over financial reporting.

* The audit disclosed no instances of noncompliance with applicable legal
requirements that were material to KPERS'’ financial statements.

The auditors made no recommendations.
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[ HOW DO | GET AN AUDIT APPROVED?

By law, individual legislators, legislative committees, or the Governor may request an
audit, but any audit work conducted by the Division must be approved by the
Legislative Post Audit Committee, a 10-member committee that oversees the
Division’s work. Any legislator who would like to request an audit should contact the
Division directly at (785) 296-3792.
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